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WORKPLACE  LAW  STRATEGIES  BLOG:  WAGE
SUBSIDY  (CEWS)  WILL  BE  EXTENDED  BEYOND
JUNE  9,  2020

HARPER GREY LLP

3200 – 650 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, British Columbia, V6B
4P7
Canada

Tel: 604 687 0411
Fax: 604 669 9385 In his most recent Workplace Law Strategies Blog post, Scott Marcinkow discusses the

extension of the Canadian Emergency Wage Subsidy (CEWS) announced on May 8,
2020.

Read the full post here. Learn more about Scott Marcinkow here.
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